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Orange County “Good Will” Program 
 
Santa Ana, Calif. (November 9, 2018) — Does your small company, large business, school, individual 
philanthropy, faith organization, community group or government enterprise deserve special 
recognition from the County of Orange? 
 
The Orange County Human Relations Commission just unveiled a new exciting program to spotlight the 
good work of numerous OC enterprises – from one-person operations to large corporations. They are 
interested in publicly honoring different groups that have reflected significant progress in improving 
human relationships and effective communication in the workplace environment. This includes 
minimizing or eliminating bias and discrimination around disability, gender, nationality, race or ethnicity, 
religion, sexual orientation, age, and financial position.  
 
They are particularly interested in acknowledging special programs that promote the health, welfare and 
human rights of all Orange County residents. 
 
For additional information and criteria, please visit 
www.occommunityservices.org/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=81683.  
 
The Orange County Human Relations Commission is contracted by the County of Orange to work closely 
with law enforcement, nonprofit organizations, diverse faith leaders, and community members to 
respond and track hate crimes and incidents on behalf of the County. 
 
To learn more about services provided by the County through the Human Relations Commission, please 
visit www.occommunityservices.org.  
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